
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/ 

What’s happening next half-

term? 

Our first week back will be ‘Greek 

Week’ and children will be able to 

come to school on Monday 3rd June in 

‘Ancient Greek’ inspired costumes.  

We’re very excited as our second 

week will be our residential trip to 

Horstead (meeting on 20/05/19 in 

Babbage classroom from 5pm) 

Our final topic of the year is ‘Water 

Water Everywhere’. We are 

collecting plastic (bottle /container 

tops) recyclable materials for an ‘Art  

Day’ on June 18th Dickens class 

would especially like you to send in 

clean (washed) milk bottle  inner 

seals to make fish scales.  

 

 

Games/P.E. from 03.06.19 

All children will be outside for 

Games/Athletics this half-term. 

Please make sure that your 

child has a named P.E. kit in a 

named bag with them at the 

start of the half-term which can 

be left here. 

Also, please ensure your child 

has a named water bottle with 

them every day  

Trainers will be more suitable 

than plimsolls.  

 

Louise has £50 and spends 1/5 

on sweets. How much does 

she spend?  

In maths we have been 

learning to solve problems in 

involving money by using bar 

models…. 

                  £50 

£10 £10 £10 £10 £10 

       What’s the answer? 

 

Over the past few weeks, we have been learning to write stories in 

the style of Maurice Sendak’s ‘Where the Wild things Are’. 

In Dickens class we have some amazing writers! Here are a few of 

their wonderful sentences… 

Amy, who was feeling petrified, suddenly shouted “BE STILL!” The 

monsters froze and dropped to their scaly knees…  

Amy 

 

When they got there, they wailed and cried “Oh please don’t go, we can’t 

have any fun without you!” But Harry, who was far too far away, couldn’t 

hear them… 

Daniel 

 

That night, Lewis put his plan into action. As the cold breeze blew in his 

hair, he grabbed all the confidence he had and started to tiptoe… 

Lewis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In topic we are 

learning about 

the art of Andy 

Goldsworthy, 

who uses natural 

materials to 

create beautiful 

pieces of 

artwork.  

If you are on a 

beach or walking 

in the woods this 

half-term break 

have a go at your 

own creating 

your own natural 

masterpiece… 
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